Oifig an TaoisighOffice of the Taoiseach



23rd May 2022

Mrs Pauline McEvoy Principal Saint Malachy's Primary School Chapel Road Camlough County Armagh

Dear Mrs McEvoy

I write to congratulate you, your colleagues and the girls and boys of Saint Malachy's Primary School on the occasion of your school's fiftieth anniversary.

Over the course of half a century much has changed in Camlough and county Armagh, but the emphasis on learning, community and support in Saint Malachy's remains constant.

Your past pupils are making a positive difference in many walks of life across Ireland and around the world, including here in my own office in Dublin.

I have every confidence that today's girls and boys will continue to do so in the years and decades ahead.

Comhghairdeas libh agus gach uile rath oraibh sa todhchaí.

Yours sincerely

Micheál Martin T.D.,

Taoiseach